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Business Spotlight: 

Information deadline for the Newsletter is due by 8 AM on the Sat-
urday prior to the first and third Tuesday of the month.   

Please email anything you would like posted to 
info@ashtonidaho.com or leave a message at 652-3355. 

Our monthly meeting will be this Thurs-

day, September 20th @ the Chamber 

office. Lunch will be catered by the 

Ashton Living Center. 

Come and enjoy some yummy Mexican food!  
Breakfast, Lunch, and Dinner  

 
8am-9pm Mon.-Thurs. & 8am-10pm Fri.-Sat. 

Located at 514 Main St. Ashton, ID  
Call for your orders to go at 652-7225. 

In the beginning 
there were gasses 
and solids, water, 
rain, volcanoes, 
finally trees, a river, 
fish (cutthroats), 
Native Americans, 
settlers, ranchers, 
loggers, recreationists, and finally—Bill Manlove. Bill, the Henry’s 
Fork Foundation founder, first visited the Henry’s Fork in the 1960s 
after having read about it in an outdoors article. He was an avid fly 
fisherman and cared a great deal about the environment. After his 
retirement in the U.S. Air Force, his wife, Rita and him built a home on 
the Henry’s Fork. While living on the river in North Pinehaven he be-
came concerned about the rapid degradation of the Henry’s Fork. 
These multiple threats to his beloved river were the battle cry that 
resulted in the organization of the Henry’s Fork Foundation in 1984. 
Since 1993 they have co-facilitated the Henry’s Fork watershed coun-
cil with the Fremont/Madison Irrigation district. Through working 
closely as partners with Idaho State Parks, Idaho Fish & Game, and 
U.S. Forest service much has come from one man’s dream and many 
other’s passions. The Henry’s Fork Foundation now employs 8 peo-
ple from our area and have 2400 members from around the world. 
They just moved into their new location on Main Street which was 
donated to them from a couple of their members.  
June is when they host their large annual fundraiser, “Henry’s Fork 
Day” which proceeds go towards helping fund their seven main pro-
jects: 

Improving angler access to the Henry’s Fork through collabora-
tion with public agencies and private landowners. 

Securing higher stream flows at critical times for juvenile trout 
through a collaborative process that serves as a model for water-
shed management. 

Improving river habitat by removing barriers to fish passage. 

Protecting the watershed by advocating for good land use plan-
ning, and working with partners to prevent the spread of invasive 
species. 

Leading or contributing to fisheries research projects throughout 
the entire Henry’s Fork watershed with the aim of improving fish-
eries and angling experience. 

Educating the next generation for conservationists through Trout 
in the Classroom, student field days, and student internships. 

Restoring headwaters at the Henry’s Lake outlet, Sheridan 
Creek, and other tributaries, in order to reduce sediment and 
restore native Yellowstone cutthroat trout populations. 

So as one can see, from one man’s concerns and dreams over 4 
decades ago much has come of them to preserve the Henry’s Fork 
and many other rivers that surround our area. For more information 
about the Henry’s Fork Foundation’s projects or to become a member 
you can call 652-3567 or visit their website at www.henrysfork.org 

Breast Cancer Awareness Fundraiser 
 

When: October 3rd 

Where: North Fremont Volleyball Game 

vs. Ririe (Home @ NFHS) 

Time: Junior Varsity @ 5:30;  

Varsity @ 7:00pm 

For more information call Jodi Beard @ the HS @ 652-7468 

WIN NFHS $75,000! 
Vote for Cyrita Lee in the Famous Footwear “Rock 

Your School Giveaway”. Cyrita is one of the 50 fi-

nalists nationwide. She is the daughter of Brad & 

Stephanie Lee. Vote on Facebook, Twitter, Pintrest, 

and Text “NFHS” in all caps to 326687. Vote once 

per day per method. Up to 4 votes per person per 

day. Let’s show the nation what “NFHS” is made of 

and vote for Cyrita and win $75,000 for our school! 
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Email info@ashtonidaho.com with your events time and description to get your event 
posted FREE! For more event details visit our on-line  

Community Calendar at www.ashtonidaho.com 
We place events on our community calendars for free! 

Community Calendar 

108 S. Hwy. 20—Ashton, ID (208)652-7771 

Sept. 20—Chamber of Commerce monthly mtg. 
@ noon @ Chamber office 

Sept. 20—School Board Mtg. @ 7pm @ District 
office 

 

Sept. 22—First Day of Autumn 
 

Sept. 26—N.F. Food Pantry 5-7pm 
@Ashton Community Center. Picture ID required. 

 
 
**The next newsletter will come out on Oct. 2. Please 
have information to the Chamber by the Saturday be-

fore. Thank you! 
 
 

We encourage all to continually support our Ashton 

Businesses!! 

Ashton City Water users: Construction on the 

water project continues. If you would like notices 

via phone and do not have a landline, please 

visit the city building and give them your cell 

phone number to be added to their directory. 

Weekly updates will be available at the city 

building of road closures and water outages. 

You can also find information on Facebook if 

you become a friend @ City of Ashton, Idaho. 

A community quilt benefit for the Charlotte 

Fire Families is scheduled for Oct. 13th @ the LDS 

Stake Center & Oct. 20th at the LDS Tri-ward building. 

The time is 9-5 both days. Come and go during the day. 

Potluck lunch—Yummy @ 1:00. There will be quilts set 

up to tie. Bring your sewing machine and sew tops to-

gether. Mini Classes: Debby Mattingly will talk about 

sewing machine maintenance. Barbara Moon and Katie 

Berger will teach nine patch pattern and flip and sew pat-

tern. Then you can sew them on your machines. Items 

needed: YOU, material, batting, twin & queen size tops. 

Everyone is welcome! Please come and enjoy each others 

company and learn lots of stuff! Questions call: Karin 

Palmer @ 652-0005, Barbara Moon @ 360-0799,  Debby 

Mattingly @652-3436, or Katie Berger @ 652-0181     

*If you wish to donate a finished quilt, please call one of 

the ladies listed above. 

“Am I too old for a booster shot?” 
According to the Center for Disease Control (CDC); Per-
tussis (Whooping Cough) causes severe coughing spells, 

vomiting, and disturbed sleep. It can lead to weight loss, 

incontinence, rib fractures and passing out from violent 

coughing. Up to 2 in 100 adolescents and 5 in 100 adults 

with pertussis are hospitalized or have complications, in-

cluding pneumonia. For infants, it is hard to eat, drink, or 

breathe! These spells can last for weeks. It can lead to 

pneumonia, seizures (jerking & staring spells), brain dam-

age, and death. 

*All adults under 65 who expect to have close contact with 

an infant younger than 12 months of age (including women 

who may become pregnant) should get a dose of Tdap. A 2

-year interval since last dose is suggested, but not required. 

With the recent outbreak of pertussis (whooping cough) in 

our area, our Ashton Medical Clinic is ready for you to 

come and get your booster shot today! They will be ready 

for flu shots in October! Call them at 652-3396 


